
Editor’s Comment:   

I read carefully the original manuscript, the comments of the readers and the corrections made. For 
all the  
above, I consider that the text is ready to be published. 
 
My only comment is on the relevance of adding a list of acronyms, since the continued use of 
acronyms  
such as DPSIR, MEA, LUC among others, make it difficult to read the text fluently. 
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